
Fakultät für Physik
II. Physikalisches Institut

HASCO hadron collider summer school, 07.- 19.07.2013

Dear school applicant,

  after evaluation of a large number of applications for the HASCO hadron collider summer school, 
you have  been selected.  Congratulations  on behalf  of  the  organizing  committee!  The actual 
school will take place in Göttingen, Germany, from 07. (arrival day) to the 19.07.2013 (departure 
day). The tentative school program will be sent to you in the next weeks.

The school covers 90% of your actual travel costs (within the limits specified in our email). 10% 
have  to  be  covered  by  yourself  or  by  your  local  institute.  Please  contact  your  local  institute 
representative  for  details.  We  also  cover  accomodation,  breakfast,  dinner,  and  costs  for 
excursions. Please arrange yourself train (2nd class German Railway) (or if needed plane) tickets 
to Göttingen train station asap including comparative offers (for example from online web page),  
pick the cheapest/most suitable one. Please send us (via fax +49 551 39 4493, c/o Eric Drechsler 
or via email eric.drechsler@stud.uni-goettingen.de) latest by Mai 13, 2013:

• copy of your train/plane tickets. Only this fax/email will  be considered as confirmation of 
your acceptance and participation in the school.  You will  be reimbursed for those costs 
immediately after the school.

• a copy of your student ID as proof of your student status at your home university
• a confirmation that you have a valid health insurance or that you get one, for example from 

here:
https://www.daad.de/versicherung/allgemein/bedingungen/en/14397-daad-insurance-
destination-germany/

• please let us know if you bring your child. Children are most welcome and we do provide 
childcare.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Eric Drechsler or me in any case of questions. We are 
looking forward to you visiting us in Göttingen and to the summer school!

Yours sincerely,

Prof.Dr.Arnulf Quadt

Friedrich-Hund Platz 1 Tel. +49 (0)551 / 39-7635                                               aquadt@uni-goettingen.de
37077 Göttingen Fax +49 (0)551 / 39-4493 http://physik2.uni-goettingen.de
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